
It’s BEACH BASH time! 
 

Beach Bash is our annual spring event for all of our recreational 
gymnasts.  It is will be held on Sunday, May 22. 2022. Mark your calendar 
now!  This mock Olympic competition highlights skills learned throughout 
the year by showcasing them in routines that the kids are currently 
learning in class. The meet offers an opportunity for gymnasts from Jelly 
Cats to Beamin’ Lemurs to present their talents for family and friends.  It 
comes complete with awards featuring a trophy ceremony for all at the 
end of competition. 

The Beach Bash entry is $50/child. Deadline for registration at the front 
desk is Friday, May 6th. We are unable to accept late entries as we need 
time to order the awards. 

Admission for parents, family and friends is $5/person. Children 4 years 
and under are free. 

We are offering a special commemorative leotard for purchase this year. It 
is a colorful coral pink tropical themed leotard with SGA on the back in 
spanglez. The cost to order is $55 and will be shipped to SGA in time for 
the Beach Bash. Orders must be placed by Monday, May 2nd to ensure 
an on-time delivery. The leotard is not a requirement to participate, only 
an option that lends to the fun. 

Orders may be placed at the following link:      https://foxwear-llc.square.site 

FYI – Your child’s session will only be around two hours long.  

We look forward to another exciting Beach Bash where we will all 
celebrate the children for the amazing accomplishments! 

 


